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E-Statement Promo!

Sign up for e-statements to receive a $1

credit in your share account every

month until the end of the year. All

members currently receiving e-

statements and members that convert

from having statements mailed to

receiving e-statements between July 1st

- December 31st  will have a  chance to

win $500 cash!

Introducing our NEW LOGO

Member Appreciation Days
Save the Date!

July 26th & September 13th

Stop at any of our locations for

treats, giveaways & a chance to

win  prizes!

July - December



PFCU CEO Jim Veneskey and staff proudly display the 2018 Youth in Education

Desjarden Award. The Michigan Credit Union League awards credit unions that

provide exceptional financial youth education in their communities. In 2018, PFCU

staff in Menominee & Escanaba educated over 1100 middle schoolers and over 550

high school students on the importance of financial responsibility.

DIVIDEND INFORMATION FOR JULY 2019

Regular Shares
Share Draft
HSA
Money Market

Less than $10,000
$10,000 TO $24,99.99
$25,000 to $49,999.99
$50,000 to $499,999.99
$500,000 and Higher
 

DIVIDEND RATE ANNUAL PERCENTAGE YIELD
.25
.15
.15

.25

.15

.15

.24
1.34
1.49
1.59
1.74

.25
1.35
1.50
1.60
1.75

Rates are declared by the Board of Directors and paid quarterly from available earnings!



Let's Talk Statistics

Total Assets

Total Outstanding Loans

Total Deposits

Number of Members

Wiener Wednesday!

Join us July 10th, at our

Menominee branch, from

11am - 1pm CT and enjoy a

delicious hotdog on us, plus a

chance to win great prizes!

All locations will be closed
Monday, September 2nd
and will reopen Tuesday,

September 3rd with
regular hours.

Financial Services Representative

Office (906) 786-2732
Mobile (906) 361-6550

Geno.maino@cunamutual.com
The MEMBERS Financial Services

Program Located at: Peninsula Federal Credit Union
7126 County 426 M.5 Road

Escanaba, MI 49829

GENO MAINO

$195,099,188.07

$155,026,509.00

$174,737,121.55

12,278

Labor Day

All PFCU locations

will be closed

Thursday, July 4th.

We will reopen

Friday, July 5th with

regular hours.

Have a Safe & Happy

4th of July!



Visa Gift Card Giveaway
By submitting the entry form, you are giving

permission to publish your name in a future issue of
"Tip$ and Tale$" if you are chosen as a winner.

NAME ________________________

PHONE _______________________

Visa Gift Card Drawing

We will be drawing three
winners for the quarterly Visa
card giveaway. The winners

this quarter are: Carley
Kenney, Janet DeBacker, &

Mary Mayers

Demolition has officially begun on our new

location in Escanaba. The main headquarters

is estimated to be finished by Fall 2020

Debit cards are now
available for  HSA accounts!

117 quarters of consecutive
financial stability 


